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Dear House Committee on Business and Labor, 

   I am writing to ask your committee to support the passage HB 2915, which would 

prohibit future Oregon pet stores from selling puppies and kittens. My wife and I have 

enjoyed our animals over the years, and we are horrified with the concept of 

organized puppy/kitten mills. There are so many dogs and cats that are always in 

need of adoption without having formal business ventures adding to the animal 

population. 

   This is the time for Oregon to join our neighboring west coast states in this type of 

legislative action, as both Washington and California have already passed similar 

laws. Thank you for your continuing dedication and service to our state, and thank 

you for considering my thoughts in support of HB 2915. 

--  Brian Belet 


